
Pro Shop  360-457-
6501 
Club House  360-457-
7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 

PRO SHOP NEWS      Garrett Payton       PGA Head Golf Professional 

Hello PGC Members, 
   Looking forward to getting the season into full 
swing this month and new changes are happen-
ing on both the outside of the pro-shop and in-
side!  
 

   Ryan and Jared have done an awesome job 
painting the building and giving it a new life. In-
side the shop we will start to have new gear ar-
riving so be sure to come in and check it out and 
stay looking sharp!   
 

   Events coming up:  
May 7th – First Horse Race of the year. 2-person 
alternate shot $10 a player  
May 15th - Wilder Baseball Fundraiser Tourna-
ment. 10 am shotgun start  
May 16th – Men’s Club 2-man Chapman. 8 am 
Shotgun Start.  
May 21st – Horse Race. 5:30 p.m. start.  

May 23rd – Beat the Pro. Individual medal play. 
9 am shotgun start. PGA Championship Pro-
Member. Your Net + a pros SUNDAY gross score 
= your team score. $25 includes 2 drink tickets 
at the club house.  
May 28th -30th – Spring “Shotgun”. Tee Timed 
event see pro shop for details.  
 

   May should be an action-packed month. If you 
have any questions about the events, please feel 
free to contact me. Looking forward to an awe-
some summer!  
 
      Garrett Payton, PGA Head Golf Professional  

MAY  2021 
NEWSLETTER 

SCHEDULE/FORMAT Saturday, May 29 | Tee Times start at 7:56 am 
Two-Person Shamble, Six Drive Minimum Sunday, May 30 | Tee 
Times start at 7:56 am Two-Person Shamble, Six Drive Minimum 

Entry forms in Pro Shop—Get signed  up for this annual event!!   
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Deborah Jacobs 

   As you may have noticed, Tory and the 
Greens crew finally have a new gator and fair-
way mower for their greens maintenance, and 
the pro shop painting project is now complete, 
giving it a fresh new look and color. Thank you 
so much to Ryan Seiler and Jared Pomeroy for 
doing such a professional job making our pro 
shop look so great! 

  We are very excited to start on our next "big" 
project, the cart path repairs, details are in-
cluded in a special section here in the Newslet-
ter.  

   Once we have a starting date set, we will be 
sure to notify everyone in advance, as there 
will be some areas of the course we will need 
to close off for everyone's safety.   We will do 
our best to coordinate in order to minimize as 
much disruption as possible. 

   And, the Retro Clock installation should be 
wrapped up in mid May, hopefully in time for 
the Spring Shotgun. 

   Thank you to all our members for your con-
tinued support and faith in us, without you 
and the careful budgeting and planning of our 
Board of Directors these improvements would 
not be possible.  

Deborah 

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 

   The clubhouse is getting quite busy and we 
 are gearing up for the Spring Shotgun. It is 
great to see our members again on a regular 
basis and the faces of our new members  
and the public. Please come join us for a meal 
and a drink and have a good conversation  
with your friends and fellow members.  
 
NEW Hours 
 Monday Closed 
 Tuesday  6:30am to 5pm 
 Wednesday 11am to 8pm 
 Thursday  6:30am to 6pm 
 Friday  11am to 5pm 
 Saturday 6:30am to 5pm 
 Sunday  10am to 4pm 
 
Thankyou  
Rena Parish and Staff 
 

Rena Parish 

Horse Races will start again with the first 

one taking place May 7th, starting at 5:30 

pm..  Second race scheduled for May 21, 

5:30 pm. These will pay half cash & half 

book money for winners (Win, Place & 

Show). 2-person alternate shot 60 % of 

the A-player 40% of the B-player.  

Saturday May 15th, the Annual Wilder Base-
ball Tournament will take place with a 
10:00 am Shotgun and the golf course will 
open that day at 2:30pm for play outside of 
the tournament. Contact Zach Moore to 
get your team registered at 360-457-6501. 

PRO SHOP looking for range tokens,  

Please drop off any extras you have 

so we can replenish the supply! 

      Thank you! 
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   The Board of Directors has approved the bid and signed 
a contract with Lakeside Industries for repairing/repaving 
the worst areas of the cart paths. The basics of the con-
tract are as follows: 
 

   From # 3 Tee down the hill to the bottom, most of the 
path between 5 and 6, “Heart Attack Hill” from #15 green 
to #8 Tee, most of the path between # 8 and #13 fairways 
and the area on #9 Fairway at the big fir tree.  
 

   Some of the work will require complete removal and re-
placement, while other parts will be minor repair and 
overlay. I am told the project will take approximately 3 
days, with 2 days of prep and 1 long day of paving. Time 
frame is not set yet but we are moving forward. This will 
be a great improvement over current conditions. More to 
follow as the time nears. 
 
                 Board of Directors 

Speedy Recuperating,  

Laurie, 

  The PGC members and 

staff wish you a  speedy re-

covery from your injury/

surgery. 

  Stay careful and cautious!! 

   The PGC Ladies Club official kick off day is April 
28. with a 9 hole scramble and a luncheon get to-
gether at the clubhouse.   A business meeting will 
be held. 

   May Schedule:   May 5—Medal Play 
                                 May 12   Sub Par 
                                 May 19   5 & 4 
                                 May 26—Better 9 
   The annual Gray Cup competition (3 
rounds) occurs in May.  Please sign up 
and join the competition. 
 

  Teeing off at 9 a.m.   Looking forward 
to our golf season —— we welcome visitors. 

PGC Ladies Club  

The time for the president 
cup qualifying has been ex-
tended until May 15th. Just 
declare your qualifying 
rounds in the 
shop before 
you tee off. 

President Cup Qualifying  

John Wayne Sadler 

Event  

Veterans Memorial 

Golf Course  

Walla Walla, WA 

 September 25-26, 2021 

    See Pro Shop  

for details 



Clubhouse Hours   May 1—May 31, 2021 
Monday           Closed   
Tuesday           06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday    11:00 am to  8:00 pm       
Thursday         06:30 am to   6:00 pm 
Friday              11:00 am to  5:00 pm 
Saturday         0630 am to  5:00 pm 
Sunday            10:00 am to  4:00 pm 

Golf Professional   Garrett Payton   360-457-6501    
gpayton@7cedars.com  

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book 
your Party or Special Events          
                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

          May 2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

President Cup 

Qualifying until 

May 15th. 

     1 

2 3 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

4 5 6 7 

Horse Race 5:30 

pm  

8 

9 10 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

11 12 13 14 15 Wilder BB Tour-

ney—course opens 

at 2:30 pm. 

16 

2-man Chapman 

8 a.m. Shotgun  

17 

Clubhouse  

Closed 

18 19 20 21 

Horse Race 5:30 

pm 

22 

23 

Beat the Pro  

 9 am Shotgun  

24 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

25 26 27 28  29 

Spring Shotgun 

30 

Spring Shotgun 

31      

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Board Mtg 
Committees at 
4 p.m. 
Board at 5 pm  
Members  
Welcome 


